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Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Manila

17 April 2017

MEMORANDUM

FOR MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary
This Department

Respectfully submitted is the Memorandum dated 23 March 2017 of OIC-Regional
Director Allan S. Borromeo of DPWH-XI, favorably indorsing the Project Modification of
the Davao Oriental 2nd District Engineering Office by the said district under the FY 2017 GAA
in the prescribed from (2017, version 2.1), to wit:

FROM TO
MFO 2 - Flood Management Services MFO 2 - Flood Management Services
Construction/Maintenance of Flood Construction/Maintenance of Flood
Mitigation Structures and Drainage Mitigation Structures and Drainage
Systems Systems
Construction of Flood Control, Barangay Construction of Flood Control, Barangay
Paniquian, Banaybanay, Davao Oriental Paniquian, Banaybanay, Davao Oriental
Sta. 0+000 - Sta. 0+320 Sta. 0+000 - Sta. 0+308

Allocation : Php 29.80 Million Allocation : Php 29.80 Million
Physical Target : 640 Lineal Meter (1m) Physical Target : 616 Lineal Meter (1m)
Unit Cost : P 46 562.50 / 1m Unit Cost : P 48 376.62/ 1m
JUSTIFICATION:
Physical target was decreased by 241m (from 640 1m to 616 1m) due to topographical and
geological condition of riverbank resulting to massive embankment works. Thus, this request
for modification.

Attached are the reqUired documents, such as Evaluation Form (2017 version 2.1), BP 202,
Certificate of Availability of Funds (CAF), Approved Program of Work and Geotagged
photographs.

In view of the above, the request for Modification of the Project is respectfully
recommended for the Honorable Secretary's approval.
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